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Nobody has the right to destroy the uniquely pure aquifers that lie beneath Christchurch that
provide our drinking water and Ecan should be acting to protect it. The impact on the health
of Christchurch citizens should not be underestimated! The effect this has on the
environmental and the financial costs are huge and fall to the people of Christchurch who get
none of the financial benefits of the farming in the Waimakariri. Portecting the aquifer needs
to be actioned quickly and nitrate levels need to be significantly reduced to a level that is not
more than 1mg/L.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine Warren
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